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Please follow the link below to view or download your copy of North’s Pre-Renewal Report 2021.  

As a supplement to our recent Circular – Financial Review and Renewal 2021 (Ref: 2020/036) – published on 

Friday 20 November 2020, the Pre-Renewal Report provides further information on the Club’s financial 

position and claims development during the year to date.  

If you require any further information, please contact your Underwriter at the Club.  

 
PAUL JENNINGS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE / EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
The North of England P&I Association Limited / North of England P&I DAC  
 

https://www.nepia.com/about-us/who-we-are/financial-strength/mid-year-review/

